
 
 

Clubs 

This week our clubs have started and once again this 

year, we have managed to provide considerable 

discount on the true cost of clubs by using the £16000 

Sports Grant that every school receives. Some clubs 

are free and others are not. 

 

Website: 

We have updated our staff list on the website.  This 

next week we hope to update each class page with 

the ‘twitter’ feed. 

 

MacMillan Cancer Coffee Morning & Open Day for 

New reception parents – Friday 27th September 2019 

– 9am 

We would welcome ‘cake’ donations for our Coffee 

Morning, when we host new prospective parents of 

Reception children for September 2020.   All unsold 

cake will be sold at the end of the school day.  

Please bring donations in via 

your child’s class teacher.  If 

you would like to help with the 

morning – please approach Mr 

Jones or email the school 

office. No nuts please. 

 

School bags – Year 3 & 4 especially 

Our cloakrooms are too small and pegs are not 

robust enough to have large rucksacks.  As a health 

& safety precaution and a cost saving, we require 

the children to use school bookbags as per the 

school uniform policy.     

 

School Meal Supervising Assistants (SMSA) 

If you are interested in supporting our children at 

lunchtime, we would like you to respond to an 

advert soon to appear.  We are looking for covering 

staff. This could lead to more regular employment in 

future. 

 

Car parking 

We have received a number of complaints about 

parents parking in residents’ spaces in the car park 

near the school. Blue spaces are for parents. Green 

spaces are for shoppers to the Co-Op. Please do not 

park in the yellow spaces as these belong to 

residents. 

 

Cool Milk 

When your child is 5 years old they will no longer 

receive free milk.  If you want to pay for your child to 

have milk in school, please come to the school office 

and we can give you a Cool Milk leaflet.  Thank you. 

 

Ideas & feedback 

We are able to support children even better when 

we know them well, socially, emotionally as well as 

academically.  We can support children even better 

if your experience of school is positive.  If you have 

ideas or feedback – we urge you to communicate 

with us directly via email, phone or in person. 

 

 
Mr Jones 

www.haywoodvillageacademy.org.uk 

@HaywoodVillAc         01934 312720 

enquiries@haywoodvillageacademy.org.uk 

 Dates 

Our website calendar is continues to be an issue for us 

and we are seeking resolve from the CLF IT team. 

 

 Tuesday 24th September 9am, 2:45pm and 5pm: 

Reception parent reading workshop 

 Friday 27th September MacMillan Coffee Morning & 

Open morning for new reception parents for 2020. 

 Tuesday 1st October 2:45pm & 5pm Y1-4 Parents 

Mathematics Homework Workshop 

 Monday 21st October 3:30 – 7pm Parents Evening 

 Wednesday 23rd Oct’ 3:30 – 7pm Parents Evening & 

Last day of term. 

 Thursday 24th & Friday 25th October INSET days 

Half term 

 Tuesday 12th November 7pm Open evening for new 

reception parents for 2020 

 Monday 18th November 1:15pm Open afternoon for 

new reception parents for 2020 

 Monday 4th November: PTA Fireworks Event 

 Friday 15th November: Children in Need: All children 

wear spotty. 

 Thursday 14th November: KS1 & 2 Internet Safety 

workshop. 

 Monday 16th – Thursday 19th – Christmas 

Performances (To be confirmed) 

 Friday 20th December: Last day of term. 
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